5th grade students will establish a better understanding re-
garding the middle school programs that will be offered in

the 2016-17academic year. Topics covered will include cam-
pus life in middle school, transitioning from elementary to

middle school, academic electives, gifted/advanced curricu-

lum, extracurricular activities, clubs, competition teams, out
door activities and many more. There will be a question and

answer session for students and parents.




